CASTLE HIGHLANDS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
Annual Meeting
February 3, 2021

The Annual meeting of the Castle Highlands Homeowners Association was called to
order by its President, Josh Snyder, at 6:35 P.M.

QUOI'UHI

A guorum was verified together in person and by proxy.

Election of Directors
Nominated were Clelia Tilford and Travis Moody. There being no other nominations
those nominated were elected by acclamation.

General Discussion
Mr. Snyder led a discussion in regard to snow removal on the public streets, homeowner
fencing in need of repairs, weed spraying around mail boxes, and more mowing of native
grasses needed.

Adjournment
There being no other business to come before this meeting, upon motion duly made, the

meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:00 P.M.



